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South Edgewood Avenue and Roosevelt Boulevard Street and Ramp 
Closures Planned May 4 through May 10 

 
JACKSONVILLE, Fla. – As part of Edgewood Avenue South roundabout construction, 
Edgewood Avenue between Mayflower Avenue and Plymouth Street will close nightly Sunday, 
May 5 through Thursday, May 9 for paving activities.  
 
The roadway will close at 9 p.m. each night and reopen by 6 a.m. the following morning. During 
these closures, any vehicles parked on Edgewood Avenue between Mayflower Avenue and 
Plymouth Street will be towed. The nighttime resurfacing work will not affect the current daytime 
detours, which will continue on northbound Edgewood Avenue at Roosevelt Boulevard (U.S. 17) 
for median construction and other improvements for approximately 3 weeks, weather and 
unforeseen circumstances permitting.  
 
Additionally, the westbound Roosevelt Boulevard off-ramp to Edgewood Avenue and eastbound 
Roosevelt Boulevard off-ramp to Edgewood Avenue will experience closures Monday, May 6 
through Friday, May 10 for bridge cleaning and painting.  
 
The ramp from westbound Roosevelt Boulevard will close 24 hours a day during weekdays but 
will reopen from 5 p.m. Friday to 9 a.m. Monday. The westbound detour to Edgewood north 
goes right on McDuff Avenue and left on Post Street to Edgewood Avenue. The westbound 
detour to Edgewood south goes left on McDuff Avenue and right on Remington Street to 
Edgewood.  
 
The eastbound Roosevelt Boulevard off-ramp to Edgewood Avenue will close from 9 a.m. to 5 
p.m. weekdays but reopen nights and weekends. The eastbound detour to Edgewood south 
goes right on McDuff Avenue and right on Remington Street to Edgewood Avenue. The 
Edgewood north detour goes left on McDuff Avenue and left on Post Street to Edgewood 
Avenue. 
 
Stay informed about lane closures and roadwork in your area by following FDOT District 2 at 
@MyFDOT_NEFL on X, at MyFDOTNEFL on Facebook or by visiting nflroads.com. 
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